
  

  
 
 
 
 

Event: WPT Y4 Swimming 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
                                                  
From Monday 4th October until Monday 8th November, your child is invited to take part in an 8 week block of 
swimming lessons at our trust pool, located at Aston Lodge Primary School on a Monday and Thursday. 
These will be led by the trust’s trained Swimming Instructor and focus on the national curriculum, including a 
number of different strokes and safety within water.  The depth of the pool is approx. 1.1m so is suitable for 
all level of swimmers, including non-swimmers. Risk assessments have been completed and your child will be 
travelling to and from school by WPT mini-buses.  
  
For the experience your child will require: 

• Girls should wear a full piece costume (not bikini) and boys should wear shorts 

• All children must have and wear their own swimming cap 

• No jewellery  

• Towel  

School expects children to behave in an appropriate, sensible manner and to follow the school code of 
conduct at all times. We reserve the right to refuse access to the visit for children who do not meet the 
acceptable criteria.  
 
If there is an emergency and it is important for you to contact your child during the visit, please contact 
school on 01709 828242 - the trip leader will then be contacted and your child informed. If you have any 
further questions, please contact the class teacher or email sport@wickersleypt.org.  
 
 
Covid-19 
WPT Swimming sessions will only be taking place in bubble groups, with number of children transported on 
buses limited to adhere to the current government guidance. All equipment and changing rooms will be 
sanitised before and after use in line with the Swim England guidance and the WPT Risk Assessment (which 
can be accessed on request).  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

C Oxborough 

Headteacher 
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